An Roinn Sláinte Department of Health



Our Ref: QC2018/21125

30th July 2018

Ms. Sherry Perreult Head of Ethics and Lobbying Regulation Standards in Public office Commission 18 Lower Leeson Street Dublin 2

Dear Ms. Perreult

We have made the following submission to info@lobbying.ie.

"The Department of Health have reviewed and considered the "Draft Code of Conduct for persons carrying on lobbying activities". We have also reviewed the document "Developing a Code of Conduct for Lobbying for persons carrying on lobbying activities". We welcome the proposed initiative and look forward to reviewing the results."

Yours sincerely,

Paul O'Brien

Governance and Clinical Indemnity Unit

E-mail: Paul_O'Brien@health.gov.ie

Tel: +353 (1) 63574043

7.03

Standards in Public Office Commission Received

0 1 AUG 2018